
It's hard to believe I've already spent nearly two
months in Argentina! Settling in and exploring
have been nothing short of a blast. My friend
Lauren and her husband recently arrived to
begin their language school journey. I had a

fantastic time learning how to make delicious
empanadas. My language school teacher, Karen,

her sister Ayelen, and I spent a fun afternoon
practicing Spanish and preparing them. 

March 2024...

We had an amazing ladies
conference at the start of this
month at Iglesia Bautista Fe.

They've also resumed their ladies'
bible study on Tuesdays after a

brief break. I'm incredibly grateful
for the help and friendliness

everyone has shown me. I believe
Argentina is home to some of the

warmest people I've ever
encountered.

Iglesia Bautista Esperanza has been doing
well; it's been exciting to see new faces
and experience new things like Sunday

school. I am so grateful for everyone who
has reached out to me since I've been

here, checking in on how I'm doing and
letting me know they are praying for me.

Please continue to keep me in your
prayers while I'm here and learning the

language.
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